
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Monday, January 14, 2018 - 7:00 PM 

 
ZONING TEXT AMENDMENT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Aldermen of the City of Des Peres, Missouri 
will hold a Public Hearing beginning at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, January 14, 2018 in the Council 
Chambers of the Des Peres Government Center, 12325 Manchester Road, on the proposed 
zoning text amendment to allow craft distilleries and microbreweries as a Conditional Use 
Permit in Commercial Districts. 
 
All interested parties are invited to appear and be heard or to submit written comments prior 
to the time and date of said hearing to the Office of the City Clerk, 12325 Manchester Road 
63131. 
 
Notice given this 19th day of December 2018. 
 
Stacey Seymour 
City Clerk 
sseymour@desperesmo.org 
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